
 
 

 
 

 
 

BIBLE PASSAGE 
“The LORD has done great things for us, and we 
are filled with joy.” 

Psalm 126:3 
 

Chapel offerings: India Scooters 
$141.10 was received at the chapel service on 
10/24/18. The fund has a balance of $1039.43, 
or 69% of a scooter. 
 
Our goal is to raise $1,500+ needed to buy a 
scooter. The Lutheran Mission of Salvation - 
India LMSI has over 22,000 souls, 12 ordained 
ministers, and over 250 lay ministers. These lay 
ministers gather monthly for two days of 
intensive instruction and are given lessons to 
teach and sermons to preach in their village 
congregations. 
 

Mrs. Feistner receives email at 
school@mtolivelutheran.org. She is a notary 
public and works 7:30 to 5:00, Mon. – Fri. Mrs. 
Kephart is in from 9:00 – 1:00 & receives email 
at church@mtolivelutheran.org. Both answer 
the phones. 

 

Dates in This Newsletter 
October 26: First quarter ends. Report cards 
are distributed at conferences Nov. 1 or 2. 
October 27, 4 PM, Trunk or Treat, Peace 
Lutheran 
October 27, 6 PM, Great Goody Grab! begins, 
Edgewood Place, BLC. 

October 29: School 7:45 – 2:30 as usual. 

October 31, 7:30 AM, ASC Wheels Day, drop 
off at the youth room. Locked? See Mrs. 
Feistner. 
October 31, 2:30 PM, Book fair begins. 
November 1, 2:30 – 7:30 PM, Book Fair 
November 1, 3 PM, Parent-Teacher 
Conferences start. 
November 2, 11 AM - 1 PM, Conferences and 
book fair, no school for students 
November 2, 6:30 PM, Junior Youth Group 
Potluck & Games! 
November 4, 9:30 – Noon, Book fair between 
worship services 
November 6, 5 PM, First LEGO League 
fundraiser, Chipotle, tell ‘em you’re supporting 
Mount Olive! 

November 9: Busing is available AM & PM 

November 12: Thank the veterans that you 
meet today! 
November 14, 6:30 PM, Large-Group PTF 
meeting. Parents are highly encouraged to 
attend. Child care provided. 
 

TOP20 The Line, pt. 3 
There are many uncertainties 
in our world today. To drop 
below the line is easy. We 
want to remind our students 

daily to look to their Savior to help them Live 
Above the Line. Philippians 4:6-8 “Do not be 
anxious about anything, but in every situation, 
by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to God. And the peace of 
God, which transcends all understanding, will 
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guard your hearts and your minds in Christ 
Jesus. Finally, brothers and sisters, whatever is 
true, whatever is noble, whatever is right, 
whatever is pure, whatever is lovely, whatever 
is admirable—if anything is excellent or 
praiseworthy—think about such things.” 

 
Sporting News 
Directions to games 
Parents may find directions to the various 
soccer matches and volleyball matches on the 
Athletic web page. The Athletic web page is 
located on the school’s web site. If you have 
any questions, contact Mr. Z. 
 

Uniforms 
Uniforms can be handed back into Mr. Z’s 
classroom after they have been washed. Hang 
them on a hanger provided in the classroom. 
 

Sport Dates 
Sat., Oct. 25  B Team Public School 
League game at Lake Crystal. Doors open at 
8:00. 
 

"Thank You!" to Our Weekly 
Helpers 

 

Lunchroom 
Mon. Oct. 29, Tom Schulz 
Tue. Oct. 30, Vivian Smith 
Wed. Oct. 31, Keith Eisberg 
Thur. Nov. 1, Herman Harstad 

 

Library // Book Fair 
Book fair volunteers: Mandi Hubbard, Darci 
Theiste, Terri Westphal, Jen Stadler, Gabe 
Cornish, Kristine Lehne, and Lois Johnson. 

 

Next week, the library is closed for borrowing 
books. 

 

 
 

Come One, Come All 
The book fair opens next Wednesday, October 
31, at 2:30 P.M. It runs Thursday and Friday 
during parent-teacher conference times and on 
Sunday from 9:30 until Noon. Come with your 
child and check out the selection of books. ... 
Encourage “grandparents” to stop by also. 
Giving the “gift of the love of books” is one of 
the best presents a child can get. 
 

Charger Challenge Update 
With thanksgiving, we 
report that this year’s 
Charger Challenge 
fundraiser raised just 
over $26,000. Amazing! 
To God be the glory! Thank-you postcards will 
be distributed next week. Be sure to write a nice 
thank you to all your sponsors. You will be 
given the number of postcards you requested. If 
more are needed, stop by the office for extras. 
… 
 



Charitable contribution receipts for tax purposes 
will be mailed out next week by the Charger 
Challenge committee. 
 

Thank you, again, for your participation in our 
2018 Charger Challenge! What a blessing to 
have the funds to purchase a new active board, 
classroom furniture and loft for the upcoming 
new kindergarten room, and a gaga ball pit for 
the playground. In addition, we are able to fund 
the PTF events/programs for the 2019-2020 
school year that serve to enhance the Mount 
Olive school experience. 
 

Join us Wednesday, November 14, at 6:30 PM, 
for the PTF large-group meeting! Childcare is 
provided. 
 

-PTF 
 

From Last Week But Still Relevant 
Can You Help at the Book Fair? 
Would you be able to help “staff” this fall’s book 
fair? Check the sign-up sheet posted by the 
library door. Invite grandparents to come one of 
the days as the book fair will sorely miss not 
having a grandparents’ day this year. Plan to 
come one of these dates. 
 

Wed., Oct. 31, 2:30 – 6:00 P.M. 
Thur., Nov. 1, 2:30 – 7:30 P.M. 

Fri., Nov. 2, 11:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 
Sun. Nov. 4, 9:30 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

 

ASC Book (Wish) List 
The book fair is fast approaching! 
Consider a book donation to After-
School Care. Your children have 
read our selection many times. Ask your child 
what books they would like to see in ASC and 
prayerfully consider donating! 
 

Trunk or Treat at Peace 
Peace Lutheran Church, North Mankato, hosts 
a Trunk or Treat community event Saturday 
from 4 – 6 PM. Children trick or treat from car to 
car at Peace Lutheran. Fun games and 
activities will be inside along with concessions 
for purchase. Parents of Mount Olive students, 
Peace has invited you to decorate the trunk of 
your car. Contact Joni.Moldstad@blc.edu for 
details. 
 

The Great Goody Grab! 
Edgewood Place Resident Hall hosts their 
annual trick-or-treating event for families 
Saturday 6:00 – 8:00 PM. Candy, crafts, and 
games are available for kids plus a bake sale 
for adults! Come in costume and knock on 
FIFTEEN decorated doors in a warm, safe 
place. 930 Marsh Street, Bethany Lutheran 
College. Call 507.344.7727 if you have 
questions or email Courtney, 
cagenten@blc.edu 
 

Support Our First LEGO League Team 

 
 

Reference Section 
Dining with the Students 
Parents and grandparents are welcome to dine 
with the students this year. However, with 
Truffles catering our lunches, diners need to 
either include their meal on the monthly lunch 
order OR contact the school about 15 days 
before dining. For instance, to eat lunch on the 
15th, the school needs to have your order no 
later than the 1st. Meals are $3.50 per person 
and that includes the $0.50 for a non-student 
carton of milk. Checks are made out to MOUNT 
OLIVE LUTHERAN SCHOOL. 
 



All About Scrip 
To earn big and get credit towards tuition, 
create an account on ShopWithScrip.com if you 
don't have one yet. All participants need to sign 
up for PrestoPay to order. This also allows your 
eGift cards and reloads to get to your physical 
gift cards faster. 
 

For businesses, check the Scrip website at 
https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/shop/product/br
owse#?saved. 
 

Physical Gift Cards — These are the same gift 
cards you get at the store. Use them instead of 
cash or a credit card! 
 

Reload and ReloadNow® — Some physical gift 
cards are available for either Reload or 
ReloadNow. Register an eligible gift card you 
purchased from ShopWithScrip and add funds 

to it when the balance is running low. Funds are 
added overnight for cards that offer Reload, and 
instantly for ones that offer ReloadNow when 
you pay with PrestoPayTM. 
 

ScripNow® — ScripNow is an eCard that you 
can buy and receive instantly. You can print off 
ScripNow, or redeem it on your mobile device 
for certain retailers. They are immediately 
available when you pay with PrestoPay. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Grades 3 & 4 on Their Field Trip 
 

  
 

  
 



  
 

 
 

Anyone else singing, “Onward Christian soldiers…”? Oh, wait, who has the cross? 

 
After-School Care Playing Jenga® 

 
Thank you to all who donated pop boxes to After School Care! The kids had lots of fun playing Jenga! 

 

  
 
 
 

 

Send your pictures to school@mtolivelutheran.org 


